
Road Safety Competition – Importance of Wearing a Seat 

Belt 

 

We are the Road Safety Officers – Eden & Jayden. 

 

 We would like the Infant pupils to colour the attached 

picture on the importance of wearing a seatbelt. 

 

 We would like the junior pupils to design a poster on 

the importance of wearing seatbelts. 

 

 

The entries are to be returned to us by Wednesday 20th 

February.  

The 1st, 2nd & 3rd place winners from each class will be 

announced on Friday 22nd February. 

 

Diolch 

 


